Dear [writer’s name],

Good news!

It is my pleasure to inform you that Blood Orange Review has accepted “title(s)" for publication.

What you need to do: 

1) Confirm by return e-mail that the work is still available.

2) E-mail a word attachment of the work and a bio. In your bio, we would like to know where you’re from, what you do, and a short, 2-3 sentence answer to the following: “There are thousands of reasons not to write. What is one reason that keeps you moving forward as a writer?”

Congratulations.  We look forward to publishing your work.

Best regards,

Bryan Fry, Co-Editor
Blood Orange Review
